THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
November 19th, 2015
SUBJECT:
approve agreement for GEO TEST WELLS AT J.T. Alton and Bluegrass Middle School
ISSUE


The Board needs to approve Shrout, Tate, Wilson recommendation letters for test well drilling at J.T. Alton and Bluegrass Middle Schools.
FACTS

The board accepted Shrout, Tate, Wilson’s RFP to replace and renovate the HVAC systems at J.T. Alton and Bluegrass Middle Schools.  The board needs to continue that process by doing test drilling to confirm possible Geothermal Test Well sites at those locations.  Cost of drilling is as follows:
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  RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION approve the recommedation for Geothermal test well drilling provided by Shrout, tate, Wilson at J.t. Alton and Bluegrass middle schools with services to be provided by T&B Drillling.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION approve the recommedation for Geothermal test well drilling provided by Shrout, tate, Wilson at J.t. Alton and Bluegrass middle schools with services to be provided by T&B Drillling.
